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Dear Neighbouring Resident  

 

We are writing to inform you of a planning application that has been 

submitted with the following description: 

 

Erection of 4 detached dwellings and new access road.  

Land North Of 2, 4 And 6 Mill Road Swanland East Riding Of Yorkshire  

Reference number 18/01658/PLF 

 

Extracts from the Planning Statement say: 

 

‘The application involves the construction of a new private drive between 

no.s 4 and 6 by utilising part of the side garden of no.4. This will serve 4 new 

detached dwellings positioned in a row along the back of the gardens to nos. 

4 & 6 and bordering the rear gardens of 47 to 57 Mill Rise, 37 & 37A Mill 

Rise and Hill Croft, West Field Lane.  

 

The properties will be individually designed but to a theme so they will 

present a coherent new streetscene. They will have three bedrooms and 

essentially be one storey high with rooms in the roof. Each will have a garage 

and an individual drive.’ 

 
The application will be discussed by Swanland Parish Council at its meeting 
on Monday 6th August, 7pm, in Swanland Village Hall. 
 
Please let us know your views. Our contact details are above. 
 
Julie & Vanessa 

Have your say: 
 

You may send your comments 

to East Riding of Yorkshire 

Council in a number of ways. 

 By accessing the East 

Riding of Yorkshire Council 

website 

www.eastriding.gov.uk/

newpublicaccess and 

quoting the reference 

number opposite. 

 By email to 

beverley.dc@eastriding.gov

.uk quoting the reference 

number opposite. 

 In writing to the planning 

officer, Tom Booth-

Robinson, at ERYC, County 

Hall, Beverley,  HU17 9BA. 

 

Please make your comments 

by the end of July.  

 

 

A message from your local Conservative councillors 

Cllr Julie Abraham and Cllr Vanessa Walker  

www.southhunsleyward.info 


